
 

                                                                         

 

 

                                                                                                                           Ref.No.-DLC/ NSS/17/24

                                               DATE:-25-11-2024 

 

     NOTICE 

 This is for the information of all the students of BA LL.B and LL.B that World Heritage 

Week will be celebrated on 25th November, 2024 i.e Monday. A poster making competition 

will be held with the theme “Preserving the Past, Enriching the Future: Celebrating our 

shared Heritage” in the College auditorium. Participants are required to bring their own 

materials such as charts and colours and directed to be present in the college by 10:00 a.m. in 

proper uniform.  

 

                                                

            

            

                                                                                                       

NSS Programme Officer                                                   Principal 

              

                          Dogra Law college  

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Copy to: 

1. Hon’ble Chairman, DET through coordinator for his kind information     

2. Secretary,  DET through coordinator for his kind information     

3. Dean, DET for his kind information 

4. Coordinator, DET for her information 

5. SO, DLC for information and Official record 

6. SSO, DET for information and Official record 

 

 

 
 

 


